
IN THE NEWS 
Pitter Patter of Tiny Feet 
I am thrilled to let you know that we have some happy news… Miss Carter is expecting 
her first child in the second half of Spring Term! I know you will join us in wishing her 
and her family all the very best and we very much look forward to meeting Baby very 
soon. 
Amazing Junior Duke Award News! 
I am absolutely thrilled to announce that one of our children has completed all the 
challenges needed to receive his Silver Mini Duke badge! A huge well done to Rhys, we 
are so very proud of you! Rhys is the first child in the entire school to finish his book and 
this is something to be very proud of. It was wonderful to share his book with him to see 
all the photos of the challenges he has completed and he spoke about them beautifully. I 
could tell he has really enjoyed doing it. Well done Rhys! I look forward to seeing who 
will be next.  

 
Cold Weather Wear 
In the cold weather, please remember to send your child to school in order for them to 
stay warm when playing outside. Coats, hats and gloves to keep toasty! 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. Let’s hope it warms up a little bit! 
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EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

CELEBRATE  
Montgomerie Mentions: Roseanna, Eric, Harbor, Kayla, Filippos, Oscar, Evie, Janelle, Jaxson-
Lee, Jackson, Finnley, Grace, Logan and Lexxi 
VIP Lunchers: Evie and Maddy 
Star Reader Raffle Winners for the Autumn Term: Mila, Maia, Indie, David, Ayla, Harry and 
Freddie 
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ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

The Royals Class 95.44% Below national 
Peacock Class 97.67% Above national 
Curie Class 98.67% Above national 
Attenborough Class 96.15% Above national 

Barnardo Class 100% Winners of Mrs Mason’s £10 class voucher 
for 100% attendance this week – Well done 

Branson Class 92.41% Below national 
Luther King Class 97.67% Above national 
Whole School this week 96.76% Above national 
Whole School to date 93.29% Below national 
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